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Program Summary

Identify ISSUE of Community Concern: Government Shutdown and March 
for Life

Name of Program:  A View From The Top

Title of Segment: A View from the Top

Air Date and Time: Friday, January 23, 2019 11:30 am 

Length of Segment: 23:38

Guest(s)-full name, title, organization, if applicable: Bishop Gregory 
Parkes, Bishop of the Diocese of St. Petersburg

Description: Bishop Parkes talks with John Morris about a wide range of 
topics.  Included is his experience at the recent government shutdown and the 
impact it has on Catholics across the nation. It also impacts social services 
and support for the citizens.  He also talks about the March for Life in 
Washington DC and the impact it has on the legislation for abortion and life 
issues.  Many of our teens and young adults in the diocese and around Tampa 
bay are going to the march and to the World Youth Day in Panama City, 
Panama.  
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